
 

 
 

Hello Friends of the Library. 
 

Tuesday August 29th 6:30-8:00 is the Bookworm Family Reading 

Night. Come out and enjoy a night to celebrate reading with your 

whole family. There will be time to read together, an activity, a 

guest author and time to check-out a book from our school 

library. 
 

Each family will receive 1 volunteer hour to come and participate 

in this activity. Volunteers are needed to help during the event. 

Volunteers are eligible for 2.5 volunteer hours for working one 

shift. To sign-up as a volunteer please access the link below. 
 

Thank you for supporting the OCES library. 
 

http://signup.com/go/NseKxkj 
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